
Visit of delegation from SAARC Forestry Centre 

A four member delegation from SAARC Forestry Centre visited the Indian council of 

Forestry Research and Education (ICFRE) on 1st March, 2012. The delegation consisted of 

Dr. Sangay Wangchuk, Director SAARC Forestry Centre, Sh. A. K. Lal Head, Sh. Passang 

Norbu, SFM specialist and Sh. Chado Tshering, PFM specialist.  The delegation met Dr. 

V.K. Bahuguna, Director general, ICFRE and held discussions on identification of 

collaborative research in Natural Resource Management on important issues including 

research on impacts, adaptation and vulnerability of Himalayan ecosystems and sustainable 

management of high altitude NTFPs, Transfer of established technologies, and Establishment 

of institutional linkages with institutions in SAARC nations. It was also discussed that a 

special issue of "Indian Forester" focusing on issues concerning Management of Natural 

Resources in SAARC countries will be brought out tentatively in December coinciding with 

the SAARC Charter day. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


